
Forest Valley OEC is a Peanut-Safe facility.  

To keep everyone safe, please do not bring peanut products for lunch 

or snack.   

We do not provide hot chocolate or lemonade. 

If your class usually starts the day with a snack we can make 

accommodations if necessary.  Please let us know ahead of time and 

be sure to fit it into your schedule for the day. 

 


